
March 22, 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

   It was wonderful to meet with you and your child at parent/teacher/student 

conferences. I hope that you were impressed with all that your child has been 

learning in second grade. They were all so excited to share Leadership Notebooks 

and published reviews with you, along with their other great work. We will continue 

to work on our goals in school and I ask that you continue working with your child at 

home.  Take some time this weekend to celebrate all that your child has already 

accomplished!  Children today are expected to learn far more than children were 

expected to learn just 10 years ago.  It is only through our partnership, teachers 

and parents working together, that our children can be successful students.  Your 

support is greatly appreciated! 

      We will begin a new science unit on Monday to learn about sound and light 

energy.  In this unit we will investigate the fundamental principles of sound and 

light generation, how sound and light travel, and some physical characteristics of 

the energy forms that we call sound and light.  This is an exciting unit for students 

that involves active investigations.  Ask your child each day what he or she is 

learning about sound and light.  Watch for a few related homework assignments to 

come home during this unit.   

     Save the date of Tuesday, May 7th. This is the date of our concert, “Let 

Your Light Shine On Me!”  The performance will be at 7:00 p.m. at North High 

School Performing Arts Center.  We are working hard to learn our songs!  

      Enjoy some family time! 

                     

             Sincerely, 

                                                                Mrs. Glenda Lassiter 

    


